Dear Mayor and Council Members,

We, the residents living adjacent to the proposed expansion of the Breezy Point disc golf
course, are writing to express our concerns and request an immediate moratorium on the
expansion project. The trust between our local leaders and residents has been severely
impacted due to the lack of proper planning and outreach regarding this project. In order to
move forward, we believe that it is essential for healing to take place prior to further decisions or
progress being made on this project.

Even with the lack of communication, at numerous points have we expressed concerns about
the effects on the natural environment, the effects on the safety of our families, the effects on
our privacy, the impacts on our property values, the risks involved for the city, and many more.
To date, these concerns have fallen on deaf ears as our elected representatives appear far
more willing to side with outside interests than their own constituency.

We urge you to, at a minimum, put the project on hold and conduct a thorough investigation to
determine the full extent of the impacts of the proposed expansion. We ask that you take the
time to consider our concerns and involve us in the decision-making process. We believe that it
is important for our voices to be heard, and we hope that you will give us the opportunity to
express our concerns and work together to find a mutually beneficial solution.

To be clear, we are asking the city to formally address by formal process the following requests
at the next council meeting:

1. [Moratorium]

2. [Discontinue development of expansion, pending publishing a formal plan for the
expansion, proposed budget for the entire project, and review of usage and liability
policies...]

3. [Any other specific concern we would like formally addressed]

Thank you for your time and consideration. Attached, please find a petition representing the
voices of those who signed.

Sincerely,
Your Residents



